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Thank you, Mr. President,

Indonesia welcomes the distinguished delegation of Slovenia and thanks them for presenting its report. 

We note Slovenia’s focus on older persons in its country, considering the growing proportion of this population in its society.

The protection of migrants, journalists, Muslim communities, and Roma people, however, remains our concern. Moreover, following the President of Slovenia’s official apology in 2022, we are hopeful to see extra-mile efforts in advancing the rights of “erased” people living in Slovenia.

In the spirit of constructive cooperation, Indonesia respectfully offers the following recommendations:

1. Strengthen legal and institutional protections for journalists to promote a safe and independent media environment, including by ensuring accountability for harassment and abuse against female journalists.
2. Enhance efforts to effectively combat human trafficking and ensure the rehabilitation of victims, including by addressing resource gaps and strengthening victims’ support mechanisms. 
3. Address the high premature mortality rate and the child mortality rate faced by Roma population by improving their access to quality health-care services, including through targeted outreach and preventive care programs.

Thank you.
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